
 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
It is that time again where we take the opportunity to reflect on the year that was. It is also the time of year 
when we express appreciation to those that made us grow and succeed.  
 
Throughout 2022, the support of our stakeholders has been a critical success factor. As the holiday season 
approaches, we would like to take the opportunity to thank you, as an esteemed stakeholder of the Namibia 
Training Authority, for your contribution.  
 
2022 started with renewed vigour and promise of a better tomorrow. We had committed to hosting Africa’s 
best young talent in Swakopmund for WorldSkills Africa 2022, such a mammoth task would not have been 
completed with the tenacity and drive that the NTA team displayed, many had sleepless nights to ensure 
everything went smoothly all in the name of ensuring that Namibia pulled off something exceptional. 
 
We did so because of an organisational culture of passionate work and sound stakeholder engagement, which 
ensured that our brand and country remained at the forefront.  
 
On behalf of Ministry of Higher Education, Technology and Innovation and the Board and Management of the 
NTA, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for the continued support. Know that you are 
sincerely appreciated and valued for serving our organisation so well.   
 
I know you share in our excitement about everything the future has in store for us as an organisation and our 
country’s Technical and Vocational Education and Training (TVET) sector, at large.   
 
Looking forward to a new year filled with renewed determination, zeal and vigour; and may this holiday season 
bring an abundance of happiness and peace for us all.  
 
Yours in Technical and Vocational Education and Training, 
 

 
Muvatera Ndjoze-Siririka 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 


